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Dear Chair Stintz and TTC Board Members, 

Re: TTC Fares - Requests for Fare Discounts - October 23 Board Report 

Penny Lamy on behalf of the Advisory Committee on Accessible Transit 
presented a Deputation on fares at the September 27, 2012 TTC Board 
meeting, This report from TTC Staff regarding the requests for Fare 
Discounts, is on the Board meeting agenda for October 23, 2013. The ACAT 
general meeting is the following week on Thursday October 31, 2013, wherein 
members have the first opportunity to discuss the report and prepare the 
response. 

On behalf of ACAT members, I respectfully request Board Members to table the TTC 
Fares - Requests for Fare Discounts - October 23 Board Report to the November 2013 
Board meeting, to enable ACAT to properly review the report and prepare advice in 
response. 

Thank you for considering this request from your Advisory Committee on Accessible 
Transit. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Marley, 

ACAT Chair. 
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